2020-2021 Officers

John DeMauro President

Kurt Borglum

Melissa Brzezinski

Immediate Past President

Chris Puccio

President Elect

Sanjeev Malik

Treasurer

Pardeep Vedi Assistant Treasurer

Assistant ireasure

Sandra Prieto Secretary

-

Directors

William Orth

Chair, Club Administration **Dustan Smith**

Chair, Rotary Foundation

Maureen Larocca Chair, Club Membership

Megan Almasi

Chair, Public Relations

Farah Dhanji

Chair, Community Service Projects

Julia Berry

Chair, Youth Services

Jeff Siebenaller

Sergeant-at-Arms

Dustan Smith

Chair, House Committee

Jim Greene

Chair, Club Programs

Bruce Skwarlo

Executive Secretary
Chair, Taste of Lake Mary

Ephraim Grubbs

Charitable Giving Chair

Brian Bacon

Chair, Champions Ride for Charities

Elvis R Campos

Bulletin

Is it fun?

Join Zoom Meeting - https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81667900276 *Meeting ID: 816 6790 0276*

One tap mobile

+19294362866,,81667900276# US (New York) +13017158592,,81667900276# US (Germantown)
Dial by your location +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)

**Meeting ID: 816 6790 0276*



Noelle Moore, CNPM, Executive Director The Finley Project

Noelle grew up in Winter Park, Florida and attended Rollins College in Winter Park. She studied Marketing & Communications and went back to the Rollins College Crummer Business School for a "Certificate in Nonprofit Management." She lives in Maitland and loves the beach, working out and serving families who have experienced infant loss.

Noelle is a board member of the Winter Park YMCA and is a member of the Association for Fundraising Professional (AFP) and an active member of the Winter Park Chamber of Commerce as well as the Rotary Club of Lake Mary.

Noelle was awarded the Paula Hawkins Lifetime Achievement Award in 2019 and led The Finley Project to win the 2017 and 2018 Winter Park Chamber of Commerce Ovations Award. April 2020, Noelle was awarded Orlando Family Magazine, "Top 15 Super Women Award."

The Rotary Foundation and its partners in the Global Polio Eradication Initiative (GPEI) announced on August 25th, 2020 that the African Region, comprising 47 separate countries across nearly 11.7 million square miles and many different cultures, languages and customs was certified wild polio free. After 4 years of having no cases of wild polio, Nigeria is finally polio free. With only two countries left (Afghanistan and Pakistan), the goal Rotarians set out to accomplish in 1988 is near its completion. We are almost there! Let's continue to strive to END POLIO NOW!

"There is hope in dreams, imagination, and in the courage of those who wish to make those dreams a reality."

Jonas Salk

Issue#49, September 3rd, 2020

Fellow Lake Mary Rotarians, please take a minute to be reminded of a few things as we continue our journey through the COVID-19 Pandemic that is keeping us from seeing each other face to face at the Heathrow Country Club.

"We will continue with Zoom meetings throughout the months of August and September.

"Our Zoom meetings are only the next best thing to being with one another if we get to see your unique and beautiful face. Please don't turn off the video share when attending the meetings. We really want to see you as well as hear you.

"We are opening the meetings at 7:30am for 30 minutes of fellowship and fun. President Elect Chris Puccio and Public Relations Director Megan Almasi will be leading that part of the meeting. They are going to be bringing some fun and excitement to the arena.

"Remember that we are tracking your Happy Dollars and when you reach \$10, we are asking you to send a check or go to the Rotary Club of Lake Mary website and pay through the donor tab. Either way you make payment, please remember to let us know what the payment is for and who you are.

"During the time our speaker is presenting we will be muting everyone so that there are no unplanned distractions.

"If you have a question for the speaker, please use the chat box to ask your question. Chris and I will be monitoring the chat box and will ask the question on your behalf. During this time, we will continue to keep everyone muted in order to give the speaker an opportunity to adequately answer the question presented.

I hope that this will help us get through our meetings without distractions and in a way that honors the Four Way Test of Rotary. See you all on Thursday.

We have had some great programs these last few weeks and attendance has been holding steady at an average around 42 - 45 people each week. We realize that zoom meetings are not like in-person meetings but, at least for right now, they are the safest way for us to meet and "be fair to all concerned". Jim Greene is our Program Chair. So if you know of someone who you think would make a great program, please let him know. Jim is working hard at keeping a schedule of speakers that are both interesting and informative. Thanks, Jim!

and informative. Thanks, Jim!
Also, this past week's "Who is this Rotarian?" was George Lewman. We learned some interesting things about George and his past. He has quite a history and did you know that his favorite TV show was The Lone Ranger? I can see some of our younger members immediately going to their phones and searching the internet to see what that is all about. I can also hear some of our older members (our really old older members) smilling as they think about Tonto and Silver. Bob Summers handles this part of our meeting each week and he does a great job but he needs your help. Send him an email and ask him for the form you can use to fill out and send back to him. On this form you can share some information about yourself that he will then use in a format that will keep us all guessing about "Who Is This Rotarian?"

Finally, the board will be meeting on September 14th and will be discussing what we should do about our October meetings. We will also be talking about creative ways we may be able to raise funds for our charitable giving this year. To date we have proposed to the Foundation, giving \$3,000 to the Boys & Girls Club, \$3,000 to the Boy Scouts, \$3,872.62 to the School Food Pantry Program, \$3,00 to the Support Our Scholars Program (to purchase laptop computers for students) and \$13,00 to the Graduating With Dignity Program and \$2,000 to the Lake Mary High School Scholarship Program. If you have a charity you would like for the club to consider, go to lakemaryrotary.com and at the Club Links tab, under documents you will find the LMRC Charitable Giving form, in pdf format. Follow the instructions of the form and send it to either John DeMauro or Ephraim Grubbs. Once received the Charitable Giving Committee will review the request and make a recommendation to the Club Board of Directors, which will in turn make a recommendation to the Foundation Board of Directors, who will then make a final decision about funding. Remember that our four areas of funding are food, shelter, clothing and education.

HAVE A SAFE AND HEALTHY WEEKEND!

Potential Members

Candidate Sponsor Classification

Do you have input for the newsletter? Send email to elvis@signtekgraphics.com

Calendar

Club Programs

Club Events

15th Annual Taste of Lake Mary 5:30 - 8:00 PM - CANCELLED!!!

Member Dates

Birthdays

09/14	Keith Raymond
09/17	Jake TalleySep
09/19	Brian Augustine
09/19	George Lewman

Wedding Anniversaries

09/13 Kurt Borglum / Carol - 40 Years

Member Anniversaries

none

We would like to acknowledge and thank Max Murray, Publix

and Kurt Borglum

for organizing and replenishing
Lake Mary High School pantry.
They do an outstanding job for us every year.

Chartered November 8, 1973 District 6980 | Club 4399 Page 1 Chartered November 8, 1973 District 6980 | Club 4399 Page 2